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SUMMARY
Requires pharmacy benefit manager to amend contract with pharmacy or pharmacy services
administrative organization or take other steps to adjust reimbursement paid to pharmacy or
pharmacy services administrative organization to take into account costs incurred from new taxes or
fees. Prohibits pharmacy benefit manager from taking retaliatory action against pharmacy or
pharmacy services administrative organization.

Requires insurers to submit for review by Department of Consumer and Business Services contracts
with pharmacy benefits managers and reimbursement paid by pharmacy benefit manager to ensure
reimbursement is sufficient to enlist enough pharmacies for insurer to meet network adequacy
standards.
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